
 
 

 
LINCOLN HEIGHTS SCHOOL 

 
OUT OF ZONE ENROLMENTS 2025 

 
Enrolment at Lincoln Heights School is governed by an enrolment scheme 
being introduced in Term One 2025, which consists of a home zone and 
procedures for enrolling out of zone students. 
 
Students living in the home zone are entitled to enrol. 
 
For those living outside our zone, even those who have children already 
attending Lincoln Heights School, application must be made as an out-of-zone 
enrolment (including children who turn 5 in 2025). 
 
Application forms for all students, in zone or out of zone, are available from 
the school office and our website.  Out-of-zone enrolment application forms 
are available from the office, or can be downloaded from the school website 
www.lincolnheights.school.nz  
 
The deadline for receipt of applications for out-of-zone places is 15 October 
2024.  The ballot, if needed, will be held on 23 October 2024. 
 
The Board has determined that there will be up to 50 spaces available for out 
of zone enrolments in 2025. 
 
If not all places are filled in the October 2024 ballot, applications and ballot 
will be held throughout the year. 
 
Applications for out-of-zone students will be processed in priority order 1-6 
and details of priority order are contained in the enrolment scheme 
information, located on the school website www.lincolnheights.school.nz  and 
also available from the school office. 
 

NB: If the number of out-of-zone applications exceeds the number 
of places available, then students will be selected by ballot. 

 


